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GM i l Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>
——

Fok

Stuyvesant's flashing sign

M&S Harausz <harausz@nycap.rr.com> Sat, Jan 7, 2012 at 12:56 PM
To: Doug Smith <DSmith293@nycap.rr.com>

Cc: Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>, Marian Hoyle <mariannhoyle@nycap.rr.com>, Ellen Manning
<ellenmanning1114@verizon.net>, Bill Meehan <billmeehan@hotmail.com>, Angie Parsons <aparsons2@nycap.rr.com>,
David Shub <Shub@uamail.albany.edu>, Alice Torda <tordaa@hotmail.com>, Paul Haldeman <phaldema@nycap.rr.com>,
Janet Reilly <kayaks02@verizon.net>, James White <james.white@ps.ge.com>

Hello Doug and others,

| was rather surprised at the lengths that the ZBA seems to want to go to get this sign through. It is pretty
obvious to me that the sign is a flashing sign and | don't care if it is the newest technology it is no more than a
flashing sign. 1 am hoping that you might be able to watch the whole meeting on the access channel, is was
really something.

What is really important to us is that it will be before the Board again on Feb. 1. The other really important
item is that James Summer was willing to make a motion that the sign request be denied, the grounds that it
is flashing and it is a danger to safety on Western Ave. However, of course, Peter didn't like that and James
couldn’t get a second. An interesting aspect to this whole thing is that Chuck Clare was in attendance and he
made the suggestion to me that we get a lawyer, hopefully one from our neighborhood, to write a clearly
written and legal motion for James Summer to submit. It is Chuck’s feeling that Peter gets what he wants
because he puts the legal “into” the motions and he rejects others that don’'t have proper legal wording.

| know that | have more free time than you do but if could get back to me on this when you can | would
appreciate it.

As you can see | am Cc-ing the rest of the Board and | am hoping that those with any ideas will respond. |
feel that it would be good if we could get a CD of this ZBA meeting and have it to present to a lawyer to help
with the writing of a motion to deny.

Thanks,

Martha
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